
CBRAR converting to SentriLock 

 

We are happy to announce that CBRAR Property Services, Inc. (CBRAR MLS) has partnered with 
SentriLock. After careful consideration of the new lockbox technology, safety, access, pricing, 
and other features, CBRAR will be switching from Supra to SentriLock in March. 

 

 

What you need to do: 

SentriLock will be sending out an email on Monday, February 6th, with instructions to sign up 
and create your credentials. This is the first step that must be done in the conversion. Once 
everyone is setup, lockboxes will be programmed and shipped to your Brokers. You will then 
need to replace your Supra eKey lockboxes with the new SentriLock Box and return the Supra 
box to your Broker. 

 

 

What Brokers need to do: 

Lockboxes will be programed by SentriLock and Shipped directly to you. This can not be done 
until you have signed up and created your credentials. This must be done prior to February 20, 
2023. 

You will issue your agents the SentriLock boxes to replace the Supra boxes currently on listings. 
Your agents must return the Supra key boxes to you. 

 Brokers will then return all Supra key boxes back to the Association Office. Boxes that are not 
returned will be billed to the Brokers at $125 per lockbox. 

 

 

Specific dates and further information will be forthcoming. 
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